
Congratulations to our senior badminton teams! The girl’s
badminton team won the Richmond City Championship
yesterday and the boy’s came second in their Richmond
finals. GO SHARKS! 
__________________________________________________________________

Lost your water bottle? Good news — all found bottles have
been placed in the lost and found area just outside the
library! Be sure to check it out!  

 


